
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a Special Contract Public Hearing will be held on 

Tuesday, March 21, 2023, at 10:00 AM.  The Public Hearing will be held via Conference 

Call.  CALL-IN #: 1-646-992-2010, ACCESS CODE: 2347 828 0390.  For any questions or 

submission of written testimony, please email at publichearings@olr.nyc.gov 

  
IN THE MATTER OF a proposed contract between the Office of Labor Relations and Aetna 

Life Insurance Co., located at 151 Farmington Avenue, Hartford, CT 06156, for providing 

Medicare Advantage Services, Citywide.  The amount of this Contract shall be 

$200,000,000.00.  The contract term will be from September 1, 2023 to December 31, 2028 with 

three two-year renewal options.  E-PIN #: 00221N0002. 

  

The proposed contractor has been selected by Negotiated Acquisition Method, pursuant to 

Section 3-04 of the Procurement Policy Board Rules. 

 

A draft copy of the proposed contract is available for public inspection on the Office of 

Labor Relations website (www.nyc.gov/olr) located in the Public Hearing section under the 

About tab until March 21, 2023.   

  

In order to access the Public Hearing and testify, CALL-IN #: 1-646-992-2010, ACCESS 

CODE: 2347 828 0390, no later than 9:55 AM.  For any questions or submission of written 

testimony, please email at publichearings@olr.nyc.gov 

 

If you need further accommodations, please let us know at least five business days in advance of 

the Public Hearing via e-mail at DisabilityAffairs@mocs.nyc.gov or via phone at 1-212-298-

0734. 
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